
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Office of the PCC 
3 Northgate Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
   

FOI Request regarding: Forfeiture of pension for police officers 
 
Request received: 01/07/2019 

Responded: 29/07/2019 

 
1. In each of the past three financial years (2016-17, 2017-18 and 2018-19), how many 
times has your PCC applied for a certificate of forfeiture for an officer's pension after they 
were convicted of a criminal offence? 
A. Nil 
 
2. On how many of these occasions was the certificate a) granted by the Home 
Secretary and b) rejected by the Home Secretary 
A. Not applicable 
 
3.   In cases where the certificate was not granted, please provide details ie sentence not 
seemed serious enough 
A. Not deemed appropriate in the circumstances 
 
 
 
 


